A regular monthly meeting of the Gilmore Township Board was held on
May 10t 2023 at the Gilmore Township Hall.

MEMBERS PRESENT: McConnell, Lasher, Marshall, Silker, Gibbs
MEMBERS ABSENT: None

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: A motion was made by McConnell and
seconded by Silker to approve the agenda. All Yeas being heard the
motion carried. Yeas-5, Nayes-0

RECOGNITION OF GUESTS: None

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES: A motion was made by McConnell
and seconded by Silker to approve the April 12", 2023 minutes as
presented. All Yeas being heard the motion carried. Yeas-5, Nayes-0
TREASURER’S REPORT: A motion was made by Silker and seconded by
McConnell to approve the treasurer’s report in the amount of
$23,707.24 with check numbers 9300-9318. All yeas being heard the
motion carried. Yeas-5, Nayes-0

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: A. New township hall update. A discussion was
held on plans for constructing a new township hall. A drawing was
presented to the Board from Goudreau and Associates. Some changes
were made to the drawing. A list of questions will be answered before

the June 2023 meeting. No action was taken.
NEW BUSINESS: A. Woods of Gilmore. A discussion was held on

renaming an area of the township. A motion was made by Gibbs and
seconded by McConnell to reject the renaming of the area. A roll call
vote was taken. McConnell-Yeas, Silker-Yeas, Marshall-Yeas, Gibbs-Yeas,
Lasher-Yeas.

B. Isabella County Hazardous mitigation plan. A discussion was held on
adopting a resolution to participate in the plan. A decision will be made
at the June 2023 meeting.

OFFICER’S REPORT: Marshall stated that taxes for the previous year
need to be paid to the county now. Gibbs stated the need for a new



Clerk and reported on the upcoming elections in the year 2023. Lasher
stated that the new cemetery software has been ordered and that
learning how to install information into the system will begin within the
next month. Silker gave an update on the history of Gilmore Township.
PUBLIC COMMENTS: None

ADJOURNMENT: A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by
Marshall to adjourn the meeting at 8:41 p.m. All Yeas being heard the
meeting was adjourned.

Thomas G Gibbs, Clerk, }(ﬁapproved minutes, May 10,2023
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